






From:                                                      com
Sent:                                                         26 October 2022 21:06
To:                                                            Josephine Upchurch
Subject:                                                   RE: [EXTERNAL]:Bridle Ways - St Johns Chapel
 
Follow Up Flag:                                     
Flag Status:                                            
 
Dear Josephine
 
Following the Stanhope Parish Council mee�ng I have been asked to send the comments from the
councillors.
 
The councillors wish to object to all three applica�ons that have been sent.
 
Concerns are raised about 4x4 vehicles and motorbikes also using these possible routes.
 
If the fields have cows and young calves in it can be dangerous as cows are very protec�ve and there
have been many cases where peoples lives have been lost.
 
Gates could be le� open or accidentally le� open causing much work for the landowner/farmer
sor�ng stock out.
 
Have the routes actually been walked as some of the ground is unsuitable for horses.
 
The ground behind Pinfold Farm, St Johns Chapel has a beck to cross with a deep gu�er so is very
unsuitable.
 
The councillors do not see the point of adver�sing new routes when there are plenty of exis�ng
routes that need maintaining.
 
Kind regards
 

Clerk to the Parish Council
 
 
 
 
 
From: Josephine Upchurch <josephine.upchurch@durham.gov.uk> 

 Sent: 17 October 2022 09:47
 To: .com

 Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]:Bridle Ways - St Johns Chapel
 
Dear Ms
 


